Details about LMOP Special Sessions on February 27, 2019
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LANDFILL METHAME

Agenda Now Available for LMOP Special Sessions
February 27, 2019

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is providing additional
information about the three LMOP Special Sessions we are hosting in conjunction with
the Solid Waste Association of North America (SWANA) 42nd Annual Landfill Gas and
Biogas Symposium in Boston, Massachusetts.

SWANA's event lasts from February 25th through February 28th with the LMOP
Sessions taking place on Wednesday, February 27th.

Agenda

The agenda for the three LMOP Sessions is available on the LMOP Special Sessions
webpage.

Registration

Online registration for the SWANA event is managed through SWANA's website. All
registered attendees of the SWANA event will receive LMOP Session tickets in their
registration packet.

There is no cost to attend the LMOP Sessions, but registration is required. There is
no option to register online for only the LMOP Sessions, rather please contact
Imop@epa.gov if you wish to attend only the LMOP Sessions.

Other Information
Please visit SWANA's website for questions about hotels or other information about the

SWANA event. If you have questions about the LMOP Sessions other than wanting to
register, please contact LMOP through our website.

Sincerely,

The LMOP team

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For
further information or questions about LMORP, please do not reply to this
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you.
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